
 

                                                                                               

                

Piraeus,  17/04/2019 

 

 

 

Subject: Extension of the deadline submission of offers, regarding the Tender: 

“Temporary Installation of shore power connection in Perama Ship Yard area” 

 

Please be informed that regarding the above mentioned tender, an extension for the 

submission of offers has been granted, i.e. until 19th April 2019, , 15:30 Greek time. 

Companies that have already submitted an offer may, if they want, to be returned. 

Please visit regularly PPA SA website in order to be promptly informed about the above 

mentioned tender. 

 

 PROCUREMENT & SUPPLIER DEP. 


